
r

TEXAS UTILITIES GENERATING COMPANY
MKYWAY TE sWEN * 88HD NE DHTH fil.IV E MTHEET, I..II. M8 * IBAI.I.AM, TEX AM 73208

m, g',;'JJy'J,7fj5 ,,,,, May 22, 1984' C
,

TXX #4176
File No. 10130

Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
USNRC Division of Inspection
and Enforcement, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76012

Subject: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 and 50-446
SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO
IE BULLETIN 83-07

Dear Mr. Collins:

In our response to IE Bulletin 83-07 (Apparently Fraudulent Products
Sold by Ray Miller, Inc. ) dated March 22, 1984, Texas Utilities
Cenerating Company (TUCCo) described the actions we had taken to that
point to respond to the various aspects of the bulletin. In particular,
we described how a search through Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station
(CPSES) records identified 114 purchase orders for which the vendors
were requested to respond to this bulletin. In the initial response,

only 63 of those 114 purchase orders had been accounted for. As of this
date, information on all 114 purchase orders has been received and
indicates that no Ray Hiller, Inc. products were furnished by those
vendors.

We consider our response to IEB 83-07 to be complete to the best of our
knowledge and that this supplemental response closes out all action
items that may have been applicable to CPSES.

Should you have additional questions concerning this matter, please
contact this of fice.

To the best of my knowledge, information, and belief, the matters set
forth herein are true and correct.

Sincerely,

dh[LL

BRC:msc

Original to: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.'' 20555
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